

Campus

BULLETIN

January 22, 1980

"Thus says the Lord who made the earth, the Lord who formed it to establish it - the Lord is his name: Call to me and I will answer you, and will tell you great and hidden things which you have not known." Jer. 33:3

ATTENTION: FINANCIAL AID RECIPIENTS!!! After Chapel on Wednesday, January 23, 1980, there will be tables set up in the immediate Chapel area to sign your federal aid checks. The tables will have the following divisions (first letter of last name): A-G, H-O, and P-Z. Please report to the appropriate place at the conclusion of the Chapel service.

IF ANYONE TAPED THE SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS SERVICE for Tuesday night January, 15, the Library would like you to get in touch with them.

ATTENTION Married Students: There will be an MSA meeting during Chapel on this Friday the 25th in L-101. Please be there to help plan our winter quarter.

If anyone lost some money, Mrs. Harmon found some. See her in H-101 and identify the circumstances and you may have it.

Save \$\$\$'s - Three percent (3%) fo the carrying charge on deferred student account balances will be reversed for all payments made through February 1. There will be no carrying charge refund after that date.

Every Tuesday Night from Now ON! In the gym there will be a J.V. game. Come on out and cheer the guys on!!!

WANTED: Guys or gals to learn how to film basketball games with the video equipment. No training necessary. Climb to new heights in your college career. See Vernon Gillespie GB 600 or 822-9937.

CHAPEL SERVICES THIS WEEK:

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday a Current Theological Issues Series will be conducted. You will not want to miss this!

Friday will be World Outreach Ministries.

W.O.M. Project:

This Friday the project will be buying a new or low mileage motor for a 1974 twelve passenger bus belonging to Teen Challenge. The old motor in the Speedthe Light van gave up the ghost after 300,000 miles. Transportation is important in this program as it involves church services, special meetings and their traveling choir. In order to receive enough to purchase the motor, everyone that can should participate.

COME TO THE AMS HOUR OF POWER. 7:30 p.m. tonight. A time of praise and fellowship.

Drama Club Meeting on Tuesday the 22nd at 4:30 p.m. People who didn't get a chance to sign up last quarter and who want to make a committment, be there.

ACTS will be performing this Friday night at 7:00 at the Philadelphia Church in Seattle.

KID's MIG Bible Club is this Friday night at 7:00 p.m. The group will meet at Guy-Perks at 6:00 p.m. to leave and set up.

Final exams for the fall quarter Music 101 class can be obtained in the foyer of the Administration Building.



CAR POOL....from the Seattle Pacific University area. Contact Tim Ramey at 281-2098. Will be going this quarter between 3rd and 5th periods.



SUMMER INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:

Students interested in working for the Lord this summer, here in America or abroad — there will be a representative from MAPS (Mobilization and Placemeny Service, of the Assemblies of God) here on February 4. Everyone interested in placement for summer service and developing new areas of ministry should plan to make an appointment to see him. Meanwhile, applications for the internship programs will be made available following this Friday's Chapel service.

ested in trying out for summer travel should obtain an application from the P.R. Department. The try outs will be Thursday night, January 31. We will be selecting four teams. There is a substantial scholarship as well as other benefits involved in the program.

W.O.M. Food Fair:

A special thanks to everyone who made the night possible. There was a lot of work involved and many people sacrificed for our evening of enjoyment, from the clean-up crew to the main organizer. Let's all join together and say "Good job!"

Baby sitter needed for Sunday morning services and also Sunday evening at Kenmore Assembly of God church. It is a paid position. If interested, contact Linda Noah at 822-0139.

FOR SALE: 1976 Datsun 280-Z. AM/FM cassette sterio, air-conditioning, toyo-Z tires. Dark green, 50,000 miles (20,000 highway). ¢6,750. For more information contact Dean Rutledge in the Administration Building.

The Junior Class will be sponsoring the film series of the "Life of C.S. Lewis" It will be shown in the Chapel the evenings of January 28, 29, and 30. You won't want to miss this one time opportunity. A free-will offering will be taken at the door on the way out to alleviate the cost of the films.

